IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:
· We are being inspected on 8th-11th December. We are looking forward to the process as there is a lot to celebrate.  In 2 years the school has risen from the lowest achieving quartiles (4th), to the highest achieving quartile (1st).  We are now ranked as an “A” grade school by the WG.  Your child has already brought home an Estyn Parent Questionnaire – all parents are invited to come along to an Estyn meeting with parents at 3.30 on Monday 8th December.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]School Concerts: **15th Dec-Nursery (Mrs Stone)/Pre-Nursery (Mums Away) - 1.30pm** **16th Dec-Year 4/5 (Mr Francis)- 1.30pm** **17th Dec-Year 3/4 (Mrs Fletcher) - 9.30am** **18th Dec –Year 1/2  (Mrs Pryce) - 10am** **19th Dec – Nursery (Mrs Bailey)/Reception (Mrs Thomas) - 10am** **Year 5/6 (Mr Curnell) – will be after Christmas** ** - PLEASE PAY ON ARRIVAL ON CONCERT DAY - £1 PER PERSON. PLEASE NOTE THERE IS NO LIMIT ON SPECTATORS, HOWEVER PLEASE BE FAIR AND TRY TO STICK TO 4 PERSON MAXIMUM PER CHILD.

· Panto Trip: **17th Dec – Foundation Phase** **18th Dec – Junior Panto** - Children will eat their dinners in school as normal and will leave for the Panto at 12.30pm.  They will arrive home at approx. 5pm (the school will send a text to advise when they are approaching the school). Children to be collected from the bus at the school patrol crossing (top of Coronation Hill).  All children will receive a Goody bag with treats and a drink (any dietary concerns please contact the school office).

· School Disco: 18th Dec - ** Foundation Phase – 4pm-5pm with a visit from Santa****5.30pm-6.30pm KS2**.  Children can wear Christmas attire 
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Welcome to our 3rd Community Hub Newsletter!  Don’t forget, it’s not too late to join the Parent Council, where you can use your voice to help your child’s school and get more involved.  Please apply via the school office. Please note you can also view this Newsletter on the school’s website.  This issue we will give you all the important forthcoming information for trips, concerts and Christmas holiday dates!!
 Abercerdin Community Hub  






   [image: ]The next issue will be out 19th Dec!
Don’t forget Rugby Tots on a Tues from 3pm in the Sports Hall.  Parents must stay with their children
Check out our schools’ website! Go to: www.abercerdin.schooljotter2.com find out lots of news, updates and fun things for your child to do!
Term Dates:   19th December – last day of school! Children can be collected after lunch.  We start back on Monday 5th January 2015!
School entrance times:  
Main entrance from 8am to 8.55am sharp
Reception entrance from 8.45am to 8.55am sharp. Please be prompt with your child

image1.emf
 

Don’t forget! On the school website we have the “Learn 

Anywhere” section.  On the main webpage, click the “Learn 

Anywhere” link to take you to personalised activities for you 

and your child to do together – they can even create their own 

Avatar!  Use your child’s login details to access their page. 
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